
The Village Common of Rhode Island
Covid Guidelines - July 2021

In light of recent CDC guideline changes and anticipated CDC guideline changes,

The Village Common's COVID19 guidelines are being updated to reflect the most

recent data available. We will be posting new guidelines; please anticipate that

masks will be required even if you and others are vaccinated, and that those

receiving rides will be asked, once again, to sit in the back seat, passenger side,

and that windows will be open.

Thank you for your willingness to help keep all of us safe!


